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21st September 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Introducing Hope Hopsters!! 
 
Hope Hopsters is our after school movement and dance club for boys and girls in Adventurers, Explorers and 
Pioneers.  The classes will start on Tuesday 24th September, the club will run every Tuesday straight after 
school from 3:30pm to 4:30pm until 22nd October.  Each week the children will learn new moves to music 
and will put together a short routine to present to parents at the end of half term. 
 
Dance develops a child's ability to communicate and express themselves through movement as well as 
building confidence and self-esteem. Through dance and movement children develop awareness of the way 
their body moves and the space in which they move as well as helping their health and fitness. 
 
There will be a maximum of 30 places so please return your reply slip to book your place as soon as possible 
- places will be allocated on a first come first served basis!  Please return your slip on Monday 23rd 
September 2019. 
 
If you wish, you can bring in fruit and leave it in their book bag for them to eat after school. Finally, if your 
child is not attending club for any reason and needs to be collected at normal time on a particular day, please 
could you let us know that morning.  Once your child has signed up for the club please note we cannot swap 
and change to other clubs running at the same time. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Steve Wright 
School Principal 
 

Dance Club – Tuesdays after school 
 
I would like my child _________________________________________ to attend the Hope Hopsters after 
school movement and dance club starting on 24th September 2019. 
 
Signed  _________________________________ Parent/Carer  
 

 
We would like to confirm your child __________________________________________________ has a place and 
will be attending Dance club every Tuesday starting on 24th September and finishing on 22nd October. 
 

 


